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Dear Co-chairs Beyer and McKeown and members of committee.

My husband and I live in Central Point. We want to encourage you to support this bill so that
all those living in Oregon can drive legally. 
This seems a good first step to knowing who is here and helping them become good citizens
not forcing them to sneak to town to get groceries and get to work.
Thank you for considering this.
Janet and Jerry LaFountain
683 Blue Moon Dr. 97502.
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